
Lehighton Area Middle School
7th and 8th Grade Halloween Dance Costume

Winners
The LAMS Student Advisory Council held a

Halloween Dance on Friday, October 14, 2022. Mr.
Eck, the Student Advisory Council advisor, meets
with members on Club Days to plan and organize
for events throughout the school year. Student
members discuss themes, decorations, snacks,

beverages and the cost of supplies to determine
the cost of events. Student Advisory Council

members started decorating for the Halloween
Dance right after school and their efforts paid off,
the gymnasium looked very festive. The proceeds
from the Halloween Dance will be donated to the
Wargo Family Foundation which supports soldiers
who struggle with Post Traumatic Stress and the

K-9 Foundation that aids these soldiers PTS.




